
 

Update 4/8/2020 

In accordance with the Governor's latest directive, Newmeadow at Clifton Park and Fort Edward 

will be closed through April 29, 2020. During this pandemic period, staff will continue to work 

with families to the fullest extent possible during these challenging times. If you have any 

questions, please email. Stacey Cornell at scornell@newmeadow.org or Jennifer Yanazzo at 

jyanazzo@newmeadow.org. Thank you and be well. 

Sincerely,  

Andrew F. McKenzie 

Executive Director 
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